Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: R0O2952 PHONE_LOG2013-10-10
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 10/10/2013 9:54 AM

End: Thu 10/10/2013 9:54 AM

Duration: 0 hours

Debra Patterson of Lionsgate Properties called to inform me that an underground storage tank had been found during
excavation in the area of the Heavy Maintenance Building. Some dark oily material was oozing from the top but no
significant release apparently occurred as a result of excavation. She will contact John Rigter at Livermore-Pleasanton
Fire Department for permit to remove tank,

Jerry Wickham



